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Clerk to the Council: Mrs Heather Badham, The Crooked Stile, St Mary’s Road, 

 Fillongley, Warwickshire, CV7 8EY 
 

Telephone  01676 549193   clerk@fillongleyparishcouncil.co.uk 
 
Dorothy Barrett 
North Warwickshire Borough Council 
South Street 
Atherstone 
Warwickshire 
CV9 1DE 
 
 
31st January 2025 
 
 
Dear Dorothy 
 
Fillongley Parish Council have been undertaking a review of its Fillongley 
Neighbourhood Plan. 
 
The Council believe that the changes proposed are material modifications which do 
not change the nature of the plan, and would require examination but not a referendum.  
 
Fillongley Parish Council are intending to begin the Regulation 14 Consultation with 
Parishioners on 3rd February and the 6 week consultation period will finish on 16th 
March 2025. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
 
Mrs Heather Badham 
Clerk to Fillongley Parish Council. 


